






 

LEGAL ENTITY (IF APPLICABLE) 

CH2M 
150 Spear St.  
Suite 750 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

Carlos Colón      August 2, 2017 
RFP for Planning, Preliminary Engineering, and Environmental Services 
Port of San Francisco 
Pier 1, The Embarcadero 
San Francisco, CA 94111 

Reference: Planning, Engineering and Environmental Services for the Seawall Resiliency Project 
Subject: CH2M Potential Ownership Transition 

Dear Mr. Colón, 

CH2M would like to advise the Port of San Francisco of the potential for a change in ownership for the 
company in 2018.  Yesterday, Tuesday August 2, 2017, CH2M’s executive leadership announced the 
possible acquisition of the firm by Jacobs Engineering.  We are very enthusiastic about the prospect of 
joining forces with Jacobs, because it represents an opportunity to combine our differentiated services and 
bring the market broader best-in-class people, solutions, technical excellence and delivery.   
 
An agreement for sale has been reached between the firms but it will have to go through a customary 
vetting process, regulatory approvals, and be approved by the company’s shareholders. This process will 
take place over the remainder of the calendar year with a potential merger of the organizations in the first 
quarter of 2018.  Until such time that this process is successfully completed, we will continue to operate 
and respond as separate companies.  Accordingly, we will execute our agreement with the Port as 
proposed, under CH2M Hill Engineers, Inc. 
 
Most importantly, please accept this letter as reaffirmation of our continued commitment to the Port of 
San Francisco and to the successful delivery of the Seawall Resiliency Project.  The exceptional staff that 
CH2M-Arcadis proposed for the Seawall Project will not change and the team is ready and eager to 
commence work as soon as possible.  If a merger with Jacobs takes place in 2018 it will only enhance our 
ability to serve you under this contract.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Stacey or me if you have any concerns or questions. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
CH2M  

  
Patrick King Stacey Jones, PE 
Senior Vice President Vice President  
Ports & Maritime Group Project Manager  
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